
 

Members of our Key Stage Two cross country team, recently 

took part in their first race with other Hanley schools at 

Birches Head High school. There were over 50 children in 

the race altogether. Our children showed real effort and 

enthusiasm under difficult conditions. 

Special mention to Chelsey who was 20th and Osman 18th. 

Well done to Gabriel, Ghaith, Akzel, Adlin and Omer you 

have also done Hanley St Luke’s proud! 

 

 

 


